CASS CASS

CENTER CASS SCHOOL DISTRICT 66

LAKEVIEW JR. HIGH SCHOOL
PRAIRIEVIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
ELIZABETH IDE SCHOOL

Challenge. Inspire. Empower.

April 11, 2022

Dear Center Cass Families,

We had an awesome first week back from Spring break! Everyone has adjusted well to the elimination of the last of our mitigations and our schools look and feel like life before COVID.

As we hopefully put COVID in the rearview mirror, I want to again thank you for your cooperation, support, and teamwork the last two years. If you have not done so, please make sure you complete <u>this survey</u> for your child, regardless of your child's vaccination status. If you have any questions about the vaccination survey, please contact Nurse Baek at <u>jbaek@ccsd66.org</u>.

District 66 will be holding community meetings for those interested in learning more about the upcoming June 28, 2022 referendum, and how those dollars are needed to operate District 66 schools and improve education at District 66.

The next community night will be April 21 at Lakeview Junior High @ 7pm. More information can be found in the Spring District Newsletter which will be mailed to households this week, as well as placed on the website.

Also, you can attend or tune into the April Board of Education meeting from the comfort of your home by signing up here.

If you have any questions about the financial information presented at the <u>Board of Education</u> meetings, newsletters, or <u>community meeting</u>, please let me know and I would be happy to sit down and review the information with you. In addition, if you are a member of a community group and would like me to come and share information with your group, I am more than willing to provide your group an overview of why the dollars are being requested.

We have an amazing group of students and employees inside Center Cass Schools. Our people are strong, our Strategic Plan is visionary, and we are hopeful that the community will partner with us to ensure that excellence is attainable for all our kids.

Sincerely –

Andrew S. Wise Superintendent of Schools